
 

CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

December 17, 2018 

  

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

 

From: Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Subject: Receive an Update on Fairplex/City Agreement Related to the F-Zone  
 

 

Recommendation – That the City Council receive a verbal report on progress to date on 

the proposed Fairplex/City agreement proposed at the November 19, 2018 public hearing.   

 

 


